
brad@southeastern.coop 
Re: Hog Barn Electric Service 
Oct 5, 2020 at 9:02:32 PM 
kory kepplinger 

Thanks Kory! I have a call into Northwestern immediately after you and I talked 

today and haven't heard back from them. I hope to email your note here along 

with the necessary agreements to them tomorrow. 

Brad schardin. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Oct 5, 2020, at a:19 PM, kory kepplinger <kory~QQ@gmail.com> wrote: 

Mr. Schardin, 

I am requesting that Southeastern Electric Cooperative, Inc., (Southeastern) allow 

Northwestern Corporation to provide electric service to my 2,400 unit hog 

confinement facility at the SE1;4 of the NE1/4 of Section 2 in Washington 

township in Bon Homme County. Northwestern Corporation is available and 

willing to provide electric service based on the fact that it is almost 1 mile away 

from Southeastern's closest electric power line. I have been working with Noah 

at Northwestern Corporation and they are currently serving the farmstead site 

with electric service and will provide electric service to the hog confinement if 

Southeastern is willing to allow them to serve this facility with electric power. 

I would like to request Northwestern Corporation to provide electnc service to 

the above listed location for my new hog service. 

Thank You, 

Kory J<epplinger 

Sent from my iPl1one 
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